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Construction notification – Coles Creek Road, 
Cooran 
 

Project summary 
Noosa Shire was significantly affected by the 
2022 rainfall and flooding event. Council 
continues its efforts across the Shire to 
reconstruct essential public assets such as 
roads and stormwater infrastructure. 
 
Reconstruction is required at the following 
sites: 
• culvert near the intersection of 

Schreibers Road. 
• culvert closest to property boundary of 

511 Coles Creek Road. 
 

Design work is complete, and construction is 
about to start.  
 
Overview of works 
New culverts will be installed at the site 
nearby Schreibers Road to help withstand 
possible future disaster events. This will 
include demolition of the road and the 
placement of suitable environmental 
controls.  
 
Minor works will be undertaken at the site 
nearby property boundary at 511 Coles 
Creek Road. The construction program will 
include the use of heavy machinery, delivery 
of materials, demolition and concreting 
works.   

Traffic and community impacts 

These works are scheduled to start Thursday 
19 October and finish early December 2023, 
weather permitting.  
 
Construction will generally occur Monday to 
Friday between 6.30am and 5.30pm. Typical 
construction noise can be expected. 
 

 

 
 
During construction the following changed 
traffic conditions will be in place:  
• As similar reconstruction is occurring on 

Schreibers Road, a full road closure of 
the intersection of Coles Creek Road and 
Schreibers Road is now necessary.  A 
detour will be in place for traffic. 

• A partial road closure on Coles Creek 
Road nearby the property boundary of 
511. This site allows for a single lane of 
traffic in each direction. Traffic control will 
be used to stop motorists for short 
periods.  

 
Guidance maps are provided on the following 
pages. Please ensure all traffic signs and 

Damaged culvert near Schreibers Road on Coles Creek Road. 
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instructions are followed to ensure the safety 
of all road users and construction workers. 
 
The school bus will continue to run for Cooran 
State School. If you are an impacted bus user, 
the bus company will contact you directly. 
 

Funding 
The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council 
is jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.  

Coles Creek Road Minor reconstruction – work site  

Council appreciates the ongoing patience and support from the community as the 
reconstruction program continues. 
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Coles Creek Road and Schreibers Road reconstruction – work site  

  



 

 

Coles Creek and Schreibers Road reconstruction – Detour  
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